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Important Boise Airport Operations Information—Taxiway Zulu Closed Until 
Further Notice 

 

Please be advised that the Boise Airport, with concurrence from the FAA 
Airport Certification and Standards team, has closed Taxiway Zulu (pictured 

below) until further notice.  A NOTAM has been issued.  We will provide 
updated information as it becomes available as to the duration for the closure. 

 

As a reminder, please refer to BOI’s PASSUR Communicator website for the 
most current information regarding airfield conditions and closures.  If  you 
have any questions please contact Airport Operations 24/7 at 208-972-8420 

 


